
 
 
 
 

Public Workshop #2 Recap 
 

On November 14, the City held a second workshop for a new water feature at Wilson Park. The City’s 
design consultant presented three different design concepts informed by ideas generated during the first 
workshop and from a community-wide survey. Participants were asked to provide feedback on their 
favorite concept and what changes they would make to it. 
 
In order to gather input from citizens who couldn’t attend the workshop, the City is hosting a second 
survey on its Polco page. The survey is the same as one made available at the second public workshop, so 
if you attended the workshop you don’t need to fill it out. If you prefer to fill out a hard copy of the survey, 
please contact the City’s Parks Division at 715-839-5039 or e-mail Josh Solinger at 
joshua.solinger@eauclairewi.gov.  
 
The survey will be available until December 6, 2019. Information gathered from the second workshop and 
survey will be used to create a final design concept. The City plans to host at least one additional workshop 
in December to discuss the water feature design. 
 
 Josh Solinger 
 City of Eau Claire 
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